

January 10, 2024

Dr. Harriet B. Nembhard President Harvey Mudd College 301 Platt Boulevard Claremont, CA 91711

Dear Dr. Nembhard,

I am honored that you invited Hampden-Sydney College to participate in your inauguration on February 29, 2024. Please accept my sincere congratulations, both to you and Harvey Mudd College, on your election as president.

Regretfully, I am unable to attend, but I wish you a joyful day and much success. My best wishes to you, the students, faculty and staff, and board of trustees.

Sincerely,

Larry Stimpert



The President, Trustees, and Faculty of

HAMPDEN-SYDNEY COLLEGE

hereby send greetings and congratulations to the Board of Trustees

of

HARVEY MUDD COLLEGE

on the auspicious occasion of the inauguration of your new President

DR. HARRIET B. NEMBHARD with all our best wishes to a fellow institution.

Given under our hands in Atkinson Hall on this 29th day of February in the year of our Lord 2024 and the 249th year of the College.

Timethy M. Diette

LARM SEMPENI
PRESIDENT OF THE COLLEGE